
Only 5 months left for the most crucial event for sheep veterinarians! 

 

 

 

 

Dear colleagues, 

We want to inform you that the abstract submission deadline has been 
postponed until 15th November. Organizing and scientific committees consider 

that it is really important to receive as many communications as possible. 

 

We encourage you not to wait until the last minute to 
submit your papers for the largest sheep congress! 

 

 

 
https://isvc2023.com/ 

 

https://isvc2023.com/


On our website, you can find the rest of the essential details: 

 -Registration  early registration deadline: 20th December 2022 
 

 -Registration of pre and post-conference tour: limited places! 
 

 

https://isvc2023.com/index.php/tours 
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